
Dates for your Diary  

May   Y2 SATs assessments 

13.5.19 Y6 SATs Week 

14.5.19 KS2 Merit Assembly 

15.5.19 Class 2 Assembly 

16.5.19 Alzheimer Dress Down Day   

16.5.19 Trustees Meeting 6pm 

17.5.19 Year 6 Trip 

21.5.19 KS2 Merit Assembly 

22.5.19 Y6 Science at Woodkirk 

22.5.19 KS1/F2 Merit Assembly 

24.5.19 Wake Up Shake Up Day 

24.5.19 School closes 

3.6.19  School opens 

4.6.19  KS2 Merit Assembly 

4.6.19  Governors Meeting 6pm 

4.6.19  PTFA Meeting 6pm 

5.6.19  Inset day -  school closed 

7.6.19  Race for Life Event 

7.6.19  Yorkshire Air Ambulance Talk 

10.6.19 Phonics Screenings all week 

10.6.19 Year 3,4,5 Assessment Week 

11.6.19 Class 6 Assembly 

12.6.19 Class Photographs 

12.6.19 Nursery Fathers’ Day Event 

12.6.19 KS1/F2 Merit Assembly 

14.6.19 Key Stage 1 Sports Day 

18.6.19 KS2 Merit Assembly 

19.6.19 Class 3 Assembly 9am 

19.6.19 Key Stage 2 Sports Day 

24.6.19 Robinwood Meeting Year 5 

25.6.19 KS2 Merit Assembly 

26.6.19 KS1/F2 Merit Assembly 

26.6.19 Year 6 information evening at 
  Woodkirk Academy 

28.6.19 KS2 Celebration Assembly 

3.7.19  Year 6 Leavers’ Disco 

5.7.19  Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
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What we have been up to this week:- 
 
Year 5 started the week in fantastic style with a trip to Jodrell 
Bank.  Everyone was astounded by what they saw and learnt 
whilst they were there.  An inspirational day for all. 
 
Year 2 have continued to work hard and impress us with their 
positive attitude and resilience in the tests they have been un-
dertaking.  The rest of the school have also been incredibly 
supportive making sure the children are given the best oppor-
tunity to do well.   
 
Next week is Year 6’s turn as they take their end of Key Stage 
2 tests in spelling, punctuation and grammar, mathematics and 
reading.  The children are all well prepared and ready to give 
their very best.  We are very proud of all their hard work and 
effort.  Good luck to them all! 
 
Thank you to all the staff who will be helping out next week in 
Year 6 making sure the children have all the support they 
need.  Mr Britton and Miss Meadows will be doing their very 
best to ensure the week runs smoothly and that any unneces-
sary disruptions are avoided.  Hopefully the sun will shine and 
we will not be faced with a week of indoor playtimes. 
 
We are delighted that this week Mrs Hirst is back in school.  
We have missed her skills and expertise and suddenly every-
thing feels calm and ordered with her return. 
 
Please be aware that you can now download an app on your 
phone so that you can access our website directly.  It will also 
send you a notification when the newsletter is uploaded to the 
website and you will be able to read it from your phone.  In or-
der to do this you need to download the School Jotter app 
(Webanywhere) and choose our school.  The instructions are 
easy to follow and you need never be without access to our 
newsletter. 
 
As we get through May please remember that we have an in-
set day on Wednesday 6th June 2019.  School will be closed 
to the children on this day. 
 
Ms Talbot 

Attendance:  Congratulations to class 1 who had  99.6% attendance this 

week - you were our attendance stars. Well Done to you all!  



                 
 
Alzheimer's Charity—Thursday 16th May 

On 16th May we will be holding a non uniform day for children in Reception to Year 5 only, in return 

for a donation of £1.00 for the Alzheimer’s charity.  Year 6 children will be required to attend in full 

East Ardsley uniform as they will be doing SAT’s tests on this day.  However, Year 6 children will be 

having a non uniform day on 17th May plus a treat day for all their hard work. A separate letter will be 

going out to parents. 

Woodkirk Academy—Online safety Evening 

Woodkirk Academy are hosting an  Online Safety Evening for parents is on 23rd May this year, starting 
at 6pm in the Main Hall (Woodkirk). 

Parents of Y6 pupils are invited to attend the event.  Topics covered will include online risks around so-
cial networks, grooming and gaming.  Due to the content, the evening is not suitable for younger chil-
dren to attend.  

Photographs 

The photographer will be in school on Wednesday 12th June 2019 to take Year 6 and Class photo-

graphs. 

Year 6 Leavers School Hoodies 

If any Year 6 children would like to buy a leavers hoodie, could you please collect an order form from 

the school office. 

Vacancy  General kitchen Assistant  

 2 hours per day  Monday to Friday term time only—£8.21 per hour  

 Duties to include:  

 Setting the hall for lunch time and clearing away after service. 

 Using the dish washer / drying up 

 Serving on the counter  

 Following a cleaning  schedule   

 Working in a team  

 Full details of the post will be given at interview.  

 All enquires  for the post to; 

 Michelle Lee -  Pinnacle PSG  Catering manager  - Mobile 07525592790 

 

Helpful telephone numbers-  Leeds Anti - Social Behaviour Team: 0113 222 4402   

Childline: 0800 11 11        Leeds Domestic Violence 24 hour helpline: 0113 2 460401 

Out of hours service for ongoing noise 6.00 pm -3.30 am: 0113 395 0143  

NSPCC: 0808 810 800   Leeds Domestic Violence 24 hour helpline: 0113 2460401 

Home Start-Support and friendship for families 0113 244 2419 or email office@home-startleeds.co. 

 

 

 


